
Erasmus+ 

Lecture Course on Tourism, at the University of Girona  

 

On 8-12 November, 2021, GTU Professors Manana Vasadze and Nana Akhalaia from the Faculty of 

Business Technology carried out academic activities at the University of Girona (Spain) within Erasmus+ 

Mobility Project coordinated by the Spanish University. 

Georgian Professors delivered an interesting presentation about the activities of the Georgian Technical 

University in general and the Faculty of Business Technologies in particular. 

 
 

They attended "Academic Research Seminar" held by Prof. Oysten Jensen (University of Stavanger, 

Norway), where they met the olleagues not only from Spain (for example, Prof. Dalen J. Timothy from 

Arizona State University).  

   

During the mobility, Prof. Vasadze and Prof. Akhalaia delivered the lectures at the Faculty of Tourism: 

 Georgia - Safe Tourist Destination  



 Global Pandemic challenges in the tourism Sector of Georgia 
 Georgian Traditional Approach to Tourism Social Sustainability  

 Tourism (Agri, Cultural, MICE, Mountain, Gastronomy) in Georgia 
 

The lectures were held in a welcoming environment. The lectures were attended by doctoral students 

(including GTU doctoral student T. Mamulaidze) of the Faculty. 

For the monitoring purposes GTU Professors met GTU PhD student Tamta Mamulaidze, as an Erasmus+ 

student studying at the Faculty of Tourism. 

 

During the mobility stay at the University of Girona they had working meetings with the Professors and 

the Faculty of Tourism Dean’s office representatives, discussing the possibility of the participation in the 

annual international conferences at the GTU Faculty of Business Technology. Meeting participants 

expressed hope that the cooperation between the two universities would turn into a more active phase. 

Mobility programme included cultural events that take place every weekend in Girona.  

 


